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June 22, 2020 
 
 

Via Email 
 
 
 
 

PUC Filing Center 

Oregon Public Utility Commission  

P.O. Box 1088  

Salem, OR  97308-1088  

Puc.filingcenter@state.or.us  

 

 RE: ARB 509 – Letter of Withdrawal 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 This letter is to request the withdrawal of the Unbundled Network Elements (UNEs) - 

Resale Forbearance Amendment to the Interconnection Agreement between Qwest Corporation 

dba CenturyLink QC and Lightspeed Networks Inc dba LS Networks (fka Noanet Oregon) 

which was filed with the Commission on June 10, 2020.   

 

 We are requesting this withdrawal because the legal entity is being reviewed.  The parties 

have agreed to withdraw the amendment at this time. 

 

 Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions concerning this matter.  Thank 

you for your anticipated assistance in this regard. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Josie G. Addington 

Legal Assistant 
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